
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our club is stationed in the school building, near the school office. We open 
from 2:45 pm till 5:30 pm daily and offer places to children from both Dean 
Field and St Malachy’s.  
 
The club is managed by Miss Daniella Booth who also works throughout 
school as our Senior Inclusion Support Worker. Miss Booth has worked at Dean 
Field for over four years and has previous experience working in a before and 
after School Club. Working alongside Miss Booth we have newly appointed 
Miss Georgia Rae and Miss Jessica Woodhead.  
 
The club setting allows us to offer an array of continuous provision. Children 
can choose to just chill and watch a film, listen to music or complete 
homework in one of our three rooms.  
There is always creative drawing or art activities on offer. Other activities 
include dressing up, large and small construction alongside board games and 
jigsaws. We have a choice of games for the Wii which the children seem to 
particularly enjoy.  
Outdoor provision is offered on a daily basis (weather permitting) and we are 
fortunate to have access to the school field and playgrounds, where the 
children can play football, other balls games and use the climbing frames.  
As part of their time at our Out of School Club the children are given a snack 
and drink. The snack options changes daily are vary from pizza making, 
baking and cheese toasties to soup and pasta. Fruit is always available.  
 
Josephine from KS1 commented:  
“I have come to Out of School Club since I started at Dean Field. I like to play 
on the computers and I enjoy coming to Out of School Club. I get to play with 
my friends”.  
  
Max from KS2 commented: 
“I enjoy getting to go outside where we can chill out and play football. It is 
good because all the adults join in with the games and make it more fun. 
There is a good choice of toys to play with and space to play on your own or 
with friends. Snack is really good”.   
 

 


